
 
February 2, 2007  
 
STATEMENT FROM AN NFL SPOKESMAN:   
 
The National Football League has absolutely no objection to churches and others 
hosting Super Bowl viewing parties as long as they do not charge admission and 
that the game is shown on a television of the type commonly used at home. 
 
We are simply following copyright law and have done so consistently with regard 
to hotels, theatres, museums, schools, arenas and other such venues.   
 
This is nothing new. It is a matter of longstanding policy and the law.  
 
We have no rules that relate to viewing at home on any type of television.  
 
 


